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15th December 2023

A message from Mrs Knights

It has been a magical time in school this week, with Christmas Performances, 

Christmas Lunch, Jingle Bell Party and a very special visitor! I am thankful to 

all of our amazing staff who have helped to make this week special for our 

children, I know they have enjoyed it as much as the children. This is the final 

newsletter for the term. Looking back, I can see that we certainly do make 

learning fun at Kingsway. All of the children are confident to talk about their 

learning and why it is important, and they know how to be a good friend, 

recognising how they can be kind to others. Next week, we have a pantomime 

trip on Tuesday and will celebrate our last day of term by wearing a Christmas 

Jumper with our school uniform. A polite reminder that school finishes at 

1:15pm on Wednesday. I would like to wish you all a lovely Holiday time, 

however you celebrate.

Happy Christmas to you all and all the very best for 2024!



Attendance

Congratulations to 

GREEN & BLUE
class. 

Keep up the 

amazing work  

Hallie

Nifemi

Freddie

George Co

Isabella

Christian 

Neo Lemar Lewis

Delilah-Rose Wasif Shay

WELL DONE to all the 
children who made it onto our 

‘You Make Us Proud’ board.

Breakfast Club
Star of the Week

Philip

ORANGE 90.5% RED 90.0%

PURPLE 94.9% BLUE 97.0%

YELLOW 96.3% GREEN 97.0%

Al

Lois & Akifah in Green for their 
marvellous Maths.

Olivia & Hunter in Red for their 
excellent reading.

Santa for coming and visiting all 
the children here at Kingsway!

We look forward to seeing you all on Monday 8th January 2024 at the 

new start time of 8:45am.

Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

Have you seen some of our children 
featuring in the new Christmas 
advert for the Atria Watford

Follow this LINK to see it now!

If you have a child whose date of 

birth is between 1/9/2019 and 

31/8/2020 the application process 

for a Reception place in September 

2024 is now open and you must 

apply online by 15th January 2024 

at Hertfordshire school 

admissions.We have created a 

presentation to prospective parents 

about school life at Kingsway, follow 

the below link to have a read. 

https://www.kingsway.herts.sch.uk/_

files/ugd/9819f3_ce9b2611b2d84d9

98c28f07ff16d1d17.pdf

After school club now runs two sessions: 

3:20pm – 4:20pm £5 per session

3:20pm – 5:20pm (Mon-Thurs only) 
£11.50 per session 

Please make club bookings on Arbor

CLUB BOOKINGS NOW OPEN

IMPORTANT DATES

Tuesday 19th December 
Peter Pan pantomime

Wednesday 20th December
Christmas jumper day

SCHOOL ENDS AT 1:15PM

Congratulations
to Mr Papciak

on his forthcoming 
marriage. Wishing 
you and you future 

wife every 
happiness.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UD9j81RoFN8
https://www.kingsway.herts.sch.uk/_files/ugd/9819f3_ce9b2611b2d84d998c28f07ff16d1d17.pdf

